PAMBANSANG PUNONGHIMPILAN TANOD BAYBAYIN NG PILIPINAS
(National Headquarters Philippine Coast Guard)
139 25" St., Port Area
1018 Manila

ADVISORY #4-2021

To : All HRMU Commanders

Subj : Application in the Philippine Coast Guard

Date : 28 July 2021

1. All Human Resource Management Unit (HRMU) Commanders are hereby directed

to reconsider all applicants directed to report at their respective Coast Guard Districts
last 27 July 2021.

2. This is in consideration with the current COVID-19 pandemic. Further, this will give
ample time for the applicants to prepare prior reporting at the nearest HRMUs in

accordance to the safety and border control protocols applicable in their respective
areas.

3. For information and compliance.



